MEDIA RELEASE

August 21, 2023,

Dear Editor / Head of Department,

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CLOSURE OF MOE OFFICES DUE TO MALFUNCTING AC

The head offices of the Ministry of Education, #5 St. Vincent Street, POS will be closed today, Monday August 21, 2023, due to the malfunctioning AC Unit.

Our facilities team is already working to resolve the problem. All services are therefore suspended for today.

Our offices are expected to resume normal operations tomorrow, Tuesday August 22, 2023 at 8:00am.

Any inconvenience experienced is regretted.

-END-

The Corporate Communications Division

Ministry of Education

Tower A

#5 St. Vincent Street

Port-of-Spain 622-2181 ext. 1440

corporate.communications@moe.gov.tt





